



TEL: 603.362.4299 FAX: 603.362.493(www.hampsteadwater.com

October 16, 2019

Ms. Debra Howland Executive Director & Secretary NH PUC 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Petition to Approve Financing for 2019 Capital Additions

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed the Company's original Petition as referenced above along with six (6) copies. Pursuant to PUC 203.02, an electronic copy has also been sent to you and the Office of Consumer Advocate via email.

Thank you for your assistance in this regard. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Anthony S. Augeri, Esquire

General Counsel

TA/ljs enclosures

cc:

HAWC MGRS

NH PUC OCA

Stephen P. St. Cyr

LIST OF EXHIBITS

Petition To Approve Financing For 2019 Capital Additions

Exhibit	Description
1	Customer Proposal for Truck
2	Pre-filed Testimony of Stephen P. St. Cyr
3	Appendices to Pre-filed Testimony of Stephen P. St. Cyr